
 

 

 
On December 8th thru December 13th, Ballet Legere will be presenting their 25th 
Anniversary production of “The Nutcracker Ballet” in its entirety. Productions with 
full orchestra conducted by Dr. Richard Fischer of Concordia University in River 
Forest, Illinois. will be held at The Chodl Auditorium, 2423 S. Austin, Cicero, Illinois.  
Production features Exciting special effects, elaborate costumes, and lavish scenery 
appeal to audiences of all ages. Presale ticket prices are $24.00. Seniors and 
children under 12 are $20.00. Add $2.00 to tickets purchased at the door. 
 
  
 

 Performances will take place as follows: 

   Saturday, December 12 2:00 PM & 7:00 PM 

   Sunday, December 13  2:00 PM 

 
  

   Following the Saturday Matinee, December 12, we are offering a back 
stage tour for an additional $5.00. 

 

 Field Trip performances designed for school children will be 

held as follows: 

   Tuesday, December 8
 

  10:00 AM 

   Wednesday, December 9  10:00 AM  

   Thursday, December 10  10:00 AM 

   Friday, December 11   10:00 AM 

 

 Field Trip performances bare a rate of only $8.00 per child (for schools 
only.) Organizations are $16.00 per person for groups of 25 or more. Senior 
Citizen Organizations are given a rate of 10.00 for 25 or more to all 
performances. 

 
 For information please call 773-237-1874 or email us 

balletlegere@yahoo.com 


